CUFY,
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd February, 1933.

Dear S8ir,

I am in receipt of your report C.11 No.694
relative to the steamer "JAN" and with regard thereto
have to inform you that in accordance with the practice
adopted in the @@ses of Swedish ships your report has been
forwarded to Mr. Bulow, the Society's Principal Surveyor
at Gothenburg, for the necessary action.

& I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

pro Secretary.

E.T. Akeson, Esg.,

HELSINGBORG.
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